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Dear Parents/Guardians:

Your child’s schedule for the 2022-2023 school year will be available on the eSchool parent portal by the end of
the day on Thursday, August 18th. On the first day of school, your child should report to their first period as
indicated on his/her schedule.  A final copy of the schedule will be given to each student at this time.

Please note the grade level of your child. Students move to the next grade level based on the number of credits
earned. If your child remained on the same grade level as last year, there is strong reason for concern. This does
not necessarily mean that your child cannot graduate with his/her class. It simply means that he/she did not have
enough credits to be “moved up” to the next grade level. The high school guidance staff routinely makes every
effort to create an appropriate schedule and provide supports to ensure all students have every opportunity to
graduate on time within their respective cohort. The schedule of any student who attended summer school will be
adjusted when the grades are received.

As the course request process took place in the spring, the only reason to meet with a counselor is to correct an
error on the schedule (ie. wrong class, wrong level). Our guidance staff will do the best they can to accommodate
reasonable student/parent schedule change requests on a case by case basis. Corrections will be made on a
first-come, first-served basis as follows:

Monday, August 22nd for 12th grade students (8:30 a.m.- 11:30 a.m.)
Tuesday, August 23rd for 11th grade students (8:30 a.m.- 11:30 a.m.)
Tuesday, August 23rd for 10th grade students (8:30 a.m.- 11:30 a.m.)
Wednesday, August 24th for 9th grade students (Following 9th grade orientation)
Thursday, August 25th for grades 9-12 (8:30 a.m.- 11:30 a.m.)

**Regarding Schedule Changes:  Counselors are NOT permitted to make
TEACHER changes or LUNCH period changes. **

I hope you enjoy the rest of the summer and I really look forward to seeing your children in September.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Hart
Principal


